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Renewal of Communications Fiji Ltd Licence 

 

Communications Fiji Ltd founders, Chairman, Matt Wilson and Managing 

Director, William Parkinson have welcomed the announcement of the renewal of 

the company’s Fiji broadcast licence on behalf of the Board, staff and 

shareholders of the Fiji-based regional broadcaster. 

Communications Fiji Ltd launched its first radio station FM96 on July 5th 1985.  It 

subsequently opened Navtarang, Viti FM, Legend FM and Sargam under its initial 

30 year licence issued in February 1985. The new licence, which is for 15 years, is 

issued under the current Telecommunications legislation. 

Wilson and Parkinson said in a joint statement, “We are very proud of the way in 

which our radio stations have served the people of Fiji over the last 30 years. It’s 

been quite a journey. We have been there for Fiji in both good and difficult 

times. We thank our listeners, advertisers and shareholders for their continuing 

support and now look forward to further serving Fiji for the next 15 years, and 

beyond.” 

For more information, please contact the Company Secretary, Jyoti Solanki on 

(679) 331 4766 or jyoti@cfl.com.fj. 
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